
 

 

Monthly Report 

 
To:    Supervisor Cardone, Town Board 

From:  Highway Department 

Re:    Monthly Refuse Report 

Date:  January 1 thru January 31, 2019 

 

Five refuse calls received and resolved.  Eight recycle bins 

were provided to residents during January 2019. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the 

addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are 

not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 

copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-

mail in error, please notify me by replying to this message and permanently delete the original and any 

copy of this e-mail and any printout thereof.  The contents of this email shall not be deemed to 

constitute an expression of any official policy or position of the Town of Monroe. 

 

 


